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Note
Due to the ongoing reform of USP, there is a hiatus on course additions to USP (per Sharon Gill, USP Administrative Coordinator).











From: Robert B. Grossman [robert.grossman@uky.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2007 1:44 PM 
To: Brothers, Sheila C 
Subject: Re: Pending AP Items 

Good afternoon, Bob. Can you let me know if the AP Cmte will be able to review 
four (of the five) pending proposals (MA to PhD in Anthropology, new minor in 
Sustainable Agriculture; new major of BA in International Studies, and new minor in 
International Studies) by Friday, April 13? 

  

It is very likely there will be a May Senate meeting, in large part to take care of all 
the outstanding curricular items in committee. If I have the results of the 
committee's review by April 13th, then the items should be able to be approved at 
the May meeting. 

  

  

 
  
 
Minor in Sustainable Agriculture has been approved with no objections. 
  
 
  




